



MaryvilleNJ.org • (855) 823-3428

SUMMER EDITION 2017

Message from the CEO

Dear Friends,

Welcome to our first newsletter! This publication is designed to share news and information about Maryville and changes in the world of addiction recovery.

First, join me in welcoming two new members to our leadership staff: Bill Crowe, Chief Development Officer, and Mary Jo Bernardo, Director of Performance Improvement and Corporate Compliance. They both bring years of experience that will help us better meet the needs of our customers.

I am also proud to announce that we recently received a three-year accreditation from The Commission on Accreditation of Rehabilitation Facilities (CARF). This accreditation confirms our commitment to provide high-quality, accountable programs.

With opioid abuse reaching epidemic proportions, centers like ours are on the front lines, providing treatment that leads to long-term recovery. It is only through your support that we can truly help those struggling with substance abuse and co-occurring disorders. You can help in many ways; attend our Recovery for Life Gala, join the Race for Recovery, or donate to support treatment. For information on all of our events, or to make a direct donation, visit MaryvilleNJ.org.

Sincerely yours,

Kendria McWilliams Chief Executive Officer

Maryville Addiction Treatment Center







Maryville Treatment Headquarters
1903 Grant Avenue • Williamstown, NJ 08094

What's Inside

Maryville Achieves CARF Accreditation

Maryville Named VA Care Provider

Crowe and Bernardo Join Maryville

State and Federal Update to Combat the Opiate Epidemic

MaryvilleNJ.org • (855) 823-3428



Maryville Hosts Ride for Recovery & Bike Show

More than 80 motorcyclists rode for a cause Sunday, May 7th in the 5th Annual Motorcycle Ride for Recovery and Bike Show, followed by a barbeque, 50/50 and basket raffle, attended by over 300. Proceeds benefited the Peter P. Black IV Scholarship Fund at Maryville Addiction Treatment Center, which helps individuals unable to pay for substance abuse treatment.

"We're very excited about the support we had at this year's Annual Ride for Recovery. Everyone in attendance shared in the fun, and we're so thankful for their recognition of this vitally important cause," said Kendria McWilliams. "Everyone who participated is helping in the fight against substance abuse and bringing hope, health and healing to our clients in recovery."

Connect with us today:



